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UNIVERSITY OF MAINE SYSTEM

Jeremy Ashlock <jeremy.ashlock@maine.edu>

Forest Ave Lease

Andrew Shur <andyshur@gmail.com> Fri, May 26, 2017 at 12:59 PM
To: Jeremy Ashlock <jeremy.ashlock@maine.edu>

To: Whom it may concem:

| give Jeremy Ashlock permission to file for a permit through the city of Portland for outdoor seating for Juiced on the
property located at 561 Forest Ave. Please feel free to contact me if additional information is required. 207-712-0806.

Sincerely,

Andrew Shur

owner of 561 Forest Ave.
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